Deepawali Celebration

The Embassy of India, Amman celebrated the festival of light “Deepawali” on 31 October, 2013 at Landmark Hotel. Indian community/diaspora and embassy official along with their family members attended the event.  Ambassador R.R. Dash took an opportunity to convey good wishes and well beings to all on the auspicious occasion of Deepawali.

